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Commodore’s Report: Dave Hoover 

Ahoy TOA. 

 

 Our summer season is upon us! The weather has been 

getting warmer and the days longer. That means that we 

will not holding any general membership meetings for June, July and 

August. Our next scheduled meeting will be 7 September 2017. We will 

be holding a monthly social at a member’s house, for the three months. 

Please watch out for the E-mail blasts for location and time. These will 

be a potluck event.   We have several cruises planned in both, June, 

and August. July we have the kid’s camper cruise. It should be a great 

cruising season. 

Our TOA spring opening Cruise was a great success! Thanks to Larry 

and Sherri for chairing the cruise and all the members that came to the 

event. The weather was fabulous! 

I am still looking for 2 volunteers from the general membership for the 

nominating committee to start working on the slate for next year’s 

board. The committee will also include two current board members. 

Please look at the possibility of being on the board. We are a very small 

club now and need everyone’s support.  I am also looking for someone 

to take over as our Corresponding Secretary.  The duties of this job is to 

put together our monthly news letter (the Outboarder) and send put 

various E-mail blasts as directed by the Commodore. If you are inter-

ested in doing this job please let me know. 

 

 See you on the water 

Dave Hoover 

TOACommodore@gmail.com 



Vice Commodore Report: Larry Olsen 

Thanks to all of the members, families and friend who came out and supported 

TOA these last couple of events.  Please come out and help us be TOA. 

May 12-14- South Sound Opening Weekend in Des Moines-we had 4 TOA boats 

turn out for the cruise.  Everyone had a great time, and we encouraged DMYC 

to continue the tradition with our support next year. 

 

May 19-21-Penrose Cruise. This was a great success. We had 7 boats and 16 people that 

attended.  We had a great meal on Saturday.  Thank you to those who came out for the 

weekend and the day. 

 

June 23-25- First Mates Cruise.  We haven’t had a First Mates Cruise for several years.  I’m 

sure that every captain would tell you how important and hard working his first mate is. 

Now we can honor and pamper our First Mates, showing how much we appreciate just 

how special they are. Please see the flyer for more detail. 

 

July 14-16 – Kids Cruise @ Alder Lake.  Reservations are open, so make your reservations 

SOON. 

 

August -11-13, Commodores Cruise.  Long Branch, come for the day or for the weekend to 

honor your Commodore.  TOA wants/needs your participation to enjoy this event. 

Please  connect with one of the board members if you would like to help with this 

event. 

There are several other cruises on the calendar for the year.  Take a look at the calendar and 

let me know if you would like to attend one of the cruises or events. If you have questions 

about any of the cruises, contact me or any board member.  I look forward to seeing you on 

the water. 

 

Larry Olsen  

253-377-5001  



 

 

 

 Rear Commodore’s Report: Don Winnett 

Hello TOA. 

Well Boating season has started and hopefully some of you were able to get 

out and enjoy the sun. 

Just a reminder to make sure you check your wheel bearings and brakes if 

you have a trailer with them.  Also look at you springs on your trailer for bad 

parts like maybe broken springs or u bolts.  Also check you batteries for water and top off 

and charge them up and check terminals for corrosion.  Don't forget to check your life    

jackets and flares.  Let’s have a great boating season and a safe one. 

 

Rear Commodore 

Don Winnett P/C 2011  

Calendar of Events: 

June 01:  TOA Social and potluck dinner at Commodore Hoovers House 

June 06:  TOA Night out @ Tacoma Rainer's Game 

June 20: Board Meeting  

June 23-25: First Mates Cruise  

July 06:  TOA Social and Possible Pot Luck dinner Place TBD 

July 14-16:  Kids Camper Cruise @ Alder Lake 

July 25:  Board Meeting 

Aug 03: TOA Social and Possible Pot Luck dinner Place TBD 

Aug 11-13:  TOA Commodores Cruise @ Long Branch Marina 

Aug 22: Board Meeting 

Aug 25-27:  International Cruise/Boating Family of the Year @ Port Orchard Marina 



 

Sunshine Report: Donna Hoover 

Hello from Sunshine! I sent a card out this last month to Don and Lana for the birth of 
their newest Grandson. Both the mom and baby were healthy and are doing great. If 
you hear of any TOA members that gets sick, hurt, has a loss of a family member, or has 
a new addition to the family, please let me know either by E-mail, text or phone call so 
that I can get a card out to them.  I can be contacted at drhoover2001@q.com or my cell 
phone number is (253)686-1870. You can either call me or text me. 
If I missed anyone for this last month I do apologize. 

Thanks and hope to have a GOOD next month 
 
                                                                                                                               

Donna Hoover 

Membership Report: Dave Dolhar 

Hello TOA 

Well we are now in full swing with the boating season.  But as our club enjoys many different 

outdoor activities like boating, camping, biking, outdoor potlucks, ect… we can suggest to 

our friends or  acquaintances  how they may enrich their experiences by joining TOA.  Our 

roster show’s 30 paid memberships and 20 active past commodores.  Dave Antonson has 

been hard at work developing a roster book for all of us. 

Remember instead of our summer meetings we as members (Yes you and me) will be 

keepng in touch on  the First Thursday of the month at a TOA Social Event. See Ya There!!! 

 

See ya soon 

Dave Dolhar 

mailto:drhoover2001@q.com


Social Report: Sherri Olsen 
 

Greetings and Happy Spring to my TOA friends 

We had a fantastic evening of wine tasting and visiting with old and new friends in May 

when Sam & Audrey hosted us for an evening of great fun, food and wine.  Thank you Sam & 

Audrey for hosting the evening.  We have one more planned Social event for the summer…

June 6th... Take Me Out To The Ball Game with the Rainiers.  I look forward to seeing you 

there. 

As I always request…if you have any ideas for a social function, please let me know.  The 

more input I have from you, the more fun we can have. 

Respectfully Submitted 

Sherri Olsen 

 



ATTENTION ALL CAPTAINS…. 
$/.ȭ4 -)33 4()3 

OPPORTUNITY TO HONOR YOUR FIRST MATE! 

Join TOA Friends & Family  

Come by boat for the day or weekend, or drive for 
the day. 

WHERE:  Dockton Park, Vashon/Maury Island 

WHEN:  June 23 -25  

Honor your First Mate   

Captains are responsible for one potluck dinner on Satur-
day evening. 

Other activities planned.. 

Eye opener bar on Saturday and Sunday morning…served in 
bed or location of choice          (by captain) 

Pamper your first mate ….. 

A roast by each captain, recognizing his first mate 

Lunch provided at 1:00 Saturday  

Blindfolded captain dinghy races (don’t forget the oars) 

Donations to support the cost of this cruise 

RSVP to Larry Olsen for this cruise 
 



CALLING ALL TOA MEMBERS 
$/.ȭ4 -)33 4()3 

OPPORTUNITY TO HONOR COMMODORE  

DAVE HOOVER 

Join TOA Friends & Family  

Come by boat for the day or weekend, or drive out 
for the day. 

WHERE:  Longbranch Marina 

WHEN:  August  11 -13  

Past Commodores- please contact 
either JPC Corinna Daniels or PC 
Dave Dolhar if you will be able to 
join in the Commodore Roast 

Dinner will be served at about 5:00 
Saturday and will include baby 
back ribs, TOA beans and cole-
slaw. 


